
 

 

13th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents,  

Just to make you aware that, starting tomorrow, we have contractors on site that are 

laying a new path to the side of the Preschool and Reception courtyard. The area will 

be fenced off while the work is taking place. Access to both sides of school will be 

unaffected. We hope the new path will be in place by the end of this week.  

Many thanks  

School Office 


